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To: Transportation Commission

Cc: Janet Rasmussen

Subject: Bus Stop on Toepfer Ave.
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Dear Sir or Madam,
Re: The City of Madison & Metro's proposed placement of a bus stop at 449 Toepfer

My name is Sally Griffith-Oh, and our family lives at 3920 Meyer Ave., at the intersection of
Meyer and Toepfer. We've been accustomed to having a route 6 bus stop at our house -- in
fact, we were surprised when it was relocated during the recent street construction project to
the front of the Frank Lloyd Wright home (Herbert Jacobs House). My neighbor, Janet
Ramussen, spoke with me this evening and explained that since the Jacobs House is a
historical landmark, the city will need to relocate the stop again, with the proposed site being
449 Toepfer. Itis my understanding that the residents at 449 Toepfer (the Golembiewskis) do
not want the bus stop in front of their home.

| would like to propose that the bus stop be placed where it has been up until this point: next
to our home at 3920 Meyer. This location works because there's enough space for the bus to
pull over and not block the intersection. We are fine with it being next to our property and
imagine that many in our neighborhood would expect the bus stop to stay in the same
location.

If you should have any questions, feel free to contact me:
Sincerely,

Sally Griffith-Oh

3920 Meyer Ave.

Madison, WI 53711

home: 608-233-1683
sallygriffith_oh@hotmail.com
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